
 

 

 

 
 

 
OAK VIEW GROUP COMPANY STATEMENT 

DENVER (July 9, 2025) – Oak View Group (“OVG”) today issued the following statement:  
 
“Oak View Group cooperated fully with the Antitrust Division’s inquiry and is pleased to have resolved 
this matter with no charges filed against OVG and no admission of fault or wrongdoing. We support all 
efforts to ensure a fair and competitive environment in our industry and are committed to upholding 
industry-leading compliance and disclosure practices. We are proud of the partnerships we’ve built, and 
remain committed to continuing to offer exceptional hospitality and holistic venue management 
solutions and venue development expertise which deliver value to our venue partners, fellow service 
providers, and the communities and customers we serve.” 
 
 
Media Contact:  
Reevemark 
Brandy Bergman / Delia Cannan 
212-433-4600 
OVG-Team@reevemark.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

# # # 
 

 


